
 

 
Weekly newsletter 

Friday 29th September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Values week 
This week was Values week at Emmanuel.  Each class took responsibility for one of our school values and 
delved deep into where this Christian value comes from in the teachings of Jesus, and how we can embody 
it in our own lives.  They then shared their thoughts and feelings on it in a special Collective Worship.  
Here is an amazing acrostic poem that really moved us, from Khamillah in Year 3: 
 
Remember you are good enough 
Everyone is different 
Someone in your life will be there 
In life, be kind 
Learn something new 
Involve yourself in everything you like 
Enjoy things that make you happy 
Not everyone can be 1st, 2nd or 3rd 
Care about yourself and others 
Expect some days won’t be great 
 

 
Clubs 
Thank you to those parents who have contacted me 
about being part of a clubs working group.  If you would 
like to volunteer to lend your thoughts and ideas on the 
subject, please let the school office know, and I will call 
our first meeting, hopefully before half term. 
 
Cross Country 
Lots of our children from Years 3-6 took part in the 
Camden Cross Country event today on Hampstead 
Heath, where Years 5 and 6 had to run 1.7km and Years 
3 and 4, 1 km. The children really showed our value of Resilience in their races, but also incredible 
support for one another.  Overall, Emmanuel placed 6th out of 30 schools; a huge achievement for all 
involved.  Thank you to Miss Aoki for organising the trip, and to Mr Edwards, Mr Philippou and Mr Salter 
for being excellent cheerleaders! 
 
Individual/Sibling Photos 
Individual school photos are happening for Years 1-6 Monday.  Please ensure your child/ren are in the 
correct winter school uniform. Photos for pupils in Nursery and Reception classes will take place on the 
following Monday - 9th October, as well as all sibling photos (if both/all children attend Emmanuel). 

 
Black History Month 
Next week we will start celebrating Black History Month. Throughout the week, your child will be 
listening to and talking about many different stories from different cultures, including some written by 
black authors. 



If any parents would like to come into school and talk to/work with the children you would be most 
welcome. It could be anything from reading to the class, cooking with the children or making music or 
dancing together. Please speak to your child’s class teacher to arrange. 
Below are some of the books we will be looking at: 

 

 
 
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend,  
 
Miss Roscoe and the Emmanuel Team 

 
 
 

 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A word from our Vicar 

 

On Monday we will celebrate Harvest Festival! At 

Harvest we give thanks for the blessings we enjoy – 

especially food. As we do so, we also take a moment 

to remember and pray for people who don’t have 

enough to eat. This year we particularly pray for 

people in our own community in West Hampstead, 

who can’t be sure where their next meal is coming 

from. To show our love and care for them we are 

collecting donations for the West Hampstead 

Community Foodhub. Please consider bringing a 

donation with you to school on Monday so that we 

can bring all our donations to church, give thanks 

for the blessings we enjoy and pray for those in 

need.  

 

Revd. Trin  

If you’re not sure what to bring, here are some suggestions from the foodhub:  

• Cereal  
• Lentils 
• Wholemeal Rice & Pasta 
• Essential Toiletries & Household Goods 

These items are also very helpful staples: 

• Rice 
• Pasta  
• Canned tomatoes 
• Canned fish 
• Sauces 
• Soup 
• Tea 
• Instant coffee 

  



Attendance 
 
Last week we came top of the attendance rankings for Camden - well done everyone! 
 

 
 
Our school target for attendance is 96%.  This week, well done to Years 3 & 6!   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance 
Nursery  94.89% 

Reception 98.15% 

Year 1 99.60% 

Year 2 98.96% 

Year 3 99.62% 

Year 4 95.70% 

Year 5 97.41% 

Year 6 99.62% 

School  98.11% 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 



School visionaries 
Congratulations to these children for showing our school vision and values this week:  

From Alpha to Omega - life in all its fullness. (John 10:10)  
 
Riyadh and Isla in Nursery 
Luke and Erin in Reception  

 
 
Malena and Mikael in Year 1  
Emilia and Dias in Year 2   
Kim and Dhilan in Year 3 
Sophie and Ella in Year 4 
Kisa and Lara in Year 5 
Seb and Marie in Year 6 
 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 





 


